
The SPCA Eastern Shore, Inc. is a limited intake no-kill shelter for cats and dogs. 
 
Starting in 2017, we are no longer able to accept stray animals, until we meet new state regulations.  
Stray animals must be taken to the Eastern Shore Regional Animal Control Facility in Melfa where they 
will be held while Animal Control Operations attempts to locate their owner. 
 
The SPCA Eastern Shore transfers adoptable animals from the Eastern Shore Regional Animal Control 
shelter and other regional shelters.  We also accept owner surrenders. 
 
All animals accepted must be friendly, adoptable and pass health and behavioral assessments for intake.  
We are not able to accept aggressive dog breeds, feral dogs and cats, and can only take a limited 
number of animals with medical problems.  We are also limited in the number of animals we take due to 
space and staff considerations. 


